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September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The school will be introducing one lesson a week of practical PE lessons, commencing Monday 21 
September, in all year groups.  On this day, students should arrive in school wearing PE kit: they will 
need to remain in this kit for the whole day.  [See the Uniform Policy on our website 
https://www.seafordhead.org/uniforms] PLEASE NOTE: Hoodies are not permitted. 
 
Year 7 

 

If students have PE on their timetable on a Wednesday [please see your child’s timetable via 
Edulink] they will need to come to school in their PE kit for the day. 
 
If students have PE on their timetable on a Thursday [please see your child’s timetable via Edulink] 
they will need to come to school in their PE kit for the day. 
 
Year 8  PE Day: Friday 
Year 9  PE Day: Tuesday  
 
Year 10 
If students have PE on a Monday [both weeks, please check your child’s timetable on Edulink] they 
will need to come to school in their PE kit for the day. 
 
If students have PE on a Monday week 1 and Friday week 2 (please check your child’s timetable on 
Edulink] they will need to come to school in their PE kit for the day. 
 
 
Year 11 

 

If students have PE on a Wednesday [both weeks, please check your child’s timetable on Edulink] 
they will need to come to school in their PE kit for the day. 
 
If students have PE on a Friday [both weeks, please check your child’s timetable on Edulink] they will 
need to come to school in their PE kit for the day. 
 
Week commencing 21 September is Week 1. 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Seaford Head School  
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